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Dear Colleague 
  
  
As you know, each Symposium on Fusion Technology (SOFT) is organized by one Euratom Association under the scientific and 
technical responsibility of the International Organizing Committee (IOC).  For instance, SOFT-2010 was organized by the 
Association Euratom/IST, while SOFT-2012 will be held in Liege organized by the Belgium Euratom Association. 
  
This IOC is composed by thirteen members chosen by the previous IOC taking into account the requirement of 
complementarity  between the expertise of the acting members of IOC and the nominations presented by the Euratom 
Associations. Vincent Massaut will be the Chair of the SOFT-2012 International Organizing Committee. 
  
Following the SOFT Rules, four members of the present IOC will leave the committee in the end of the forthcoming meeting of 

the IOC, which will be on December 10th, 2010, in Lisboa. The IOC considers that after the departure of these colleagues it 
would be beneficial to have more expertise on fuel cycle, blankets, magnets, socio-economics, industrial relations and inertial 
fusion. 
  
Taking into account the content of the previous paragraphs, I would appreciate very much if you could send me by November 

19th 2010 nominations for the SOFT International Organizing Committee, if possible of colleagues with expertise in the above 
mentioned areas. The proposals should include the name of the candidate and a half-page presentation note. 
  
Best regards. 
Carlos Varandas. 
Chair of the SOFT-2010 International Organizing Committee 
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